
Ref:HOSP-48151/2023/09/06

Date: 06th September 2023

To Whom it May Concern,

Dear Sir/Madam,

CONFIRMATION OF AN APPOINTMENT WITH ANDORRA WOMEN AND CHILDREN 
HOSPITAL CONSULTANT

This letter is to confirm Ms.AIZA NUR AFIQAH BINTI ZAKARIA.
NO IC:xxxxxx-xx-xxxx is currently receiving treatment from our hospital.

She/He has been scheduled to meet our specialist consultant at ANDORRA Women and 
Children Hospital, Lot 19, Jalan Utama Suria Tropika 1, Taman Suria Tropika, 43300 Seri 
Kembangan, Selangor. Details of the appointment as follow:

Consultant Gyneacologist : DR.Maryam Sakinah

Date : 19th September 2023

Time : 3.20 PM

Shall you need further clarification towards this matter, please do not hesitate to contact our
customer service desk via phone 03 8966 1133/1035/1059.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

KHAIRUNISAH MUDA
CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER
ANDORRA Women and Children Hospital


